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Calendar – Term 4 2015 

Saturday 14 Nov WJ Memorial Hall 50th 
Birthday 

Monday 23 Nov                         School Closed  
                                                  (Enterprise agreement) 
Monday 30 Nov Photo Day 
Wednesday 9 Dec Presentation Night 
Mon-Wed  14-16 Dec Gundagai Swim Camp 
 

 
Kindy Orientation Dates 
Tues 9-11am Nov 24; Dec 1, 8 
Thurs 9-11am Nov 19, 26; Dec 3 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Welcome to week 6 of the final term for 2015. As I will 
finish up at the end of week 7 I would like to thank 
everyone for their support and help during my stay at 
Wee Jasper. I have had an amazing experience and 
have learnt so much in my time here. It has been 
wonderful meeting everyone and working with your 
children.  
Last week we had a wonderful afternoon at Cooradigbee 
Homestead and a big thank you to Helen Cathles for 
inviting us. Further on in the newsletter there are photos 
of the children and short recounts they wrote about the 
afternoon. 
This week our SOLE question was ‘Why do stars 
twinkle’. The students researched this question and 
confidently collaborated and shared their information. 
In Japanese the students have being learning how to 
say and write numbers and speak some words. Mrs 
Wilkinson is a wonderful source of information and the 
students are engaged in their learning. Over this week 
and next students will have a chance to research about 
the samurai.  
 
Regards 
Karen Williams 
Relieving Principal 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Late arrivals and early leavers 
It is a departmental requirement that all students arriving 
late or leaving early from school are signed in and out at 
the office. There is now a sheet in the office/ library so 
please complete these when required. Absences also 
need to be reported as soon as possible and a medical 
certificate provided for absences of two days and over. 
We thank you for your cooperation. 

 
MS Office 2016 for home use  
As part of the department’s Enterprise Agreement with 
Microsoft, MS Office 2016 is now available under 
work-at-home rights for DoE staff and students. Under 
this agreement, a single copy for use on a single 
computer is provided to NSW public school students for 
free and to staff for under $25. More licences of Office 
2016 will be made available for free to all students and 
staff during Term 1 next year under our MS Office 365 
agreement. 
Please follow this link. 
https://nsw-students.onthehub.com/WebStore/ProductsByMajorVersionList. 
 

FUN AFTERNOON AT COORADIGBEE 
HOMESTEAD 
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On Tuesday I did an egg and spoon race and a three-legged 
race. 
Dougal 
 
On Tuesday we went to Cooradigbee. We had to do an egg 
and spoon race to get a voucher and a three legged race and 
there was so much food. 
Lochlan 
 
On Tuesday we went to Cooradigbee and had an egg and 
spoon race and a three-legged race and if you came first you 
would get a hamburger voucher and if you participated you got 
2 lollies. There was lots of yummy food. We played games too. 
It was a fun day. 
Isabelle 
 
On Tuesday I went to the homestead and did an egg and 
spoon race and a three-leg race with Jay and played games. 
Kaleb 
 
On Tuesday we went to the café and did a three-legged race 
and an egg and spoon race. The food was good. We went 
there to see the Melbourne Cup. The prizes were hamburger 
vouchers. My favourite food was the hash browns. 
Louis 
 
The whole school went to Cooradigbee and did a three-legged 
race. We had fun doing the race and we also did an egg and 
spoon race. We had lollies, hash browns and chicken. 
Jay 
 
On Tuesday we went down to the Cooradigbee Homestead. It 
was sooooo much fun. We had a heap of food. We even had 
an egg and spoon race and a three-legged race. 
James 
 
The whole school went to Cooradigbee on Tuesday and we 
had a three-legged race and egg and spoon race. Louis ate 
lots of hash browns and we all enjoyed ourselves. 
Luke 
 
On Tuesday Wee Jasper PS went to the Cooradigbee 
Homestead for the Melbourne Cup. The students did an egg 
and spoon race. The students that won a race won a free 
hamburger. We all ate a lot of food and played a lot of games. 
Jacob. 

 
 
 

 

 


